
 
 

 
  

Dear Friends, 
I am very excited this month as we are drawing near to our first graduation of our Vasile 

Gherman Pastor School in Turnu Severin Romania. That is such a praise unto the Lord. 

I cannot tell you of the countless hours and sacrifice that multiple men have made to make 

this a reality. Dr. Danny Akin, President of Southeastern Theological Seminary, and 

Dr. Marty Jacumin, Pastor of Bayleaf Baptist Church of Wake Forest, NC, traveled in 

June to teach a Theology Class for our students. Southeastern Theological Seminary has 

sent multiple professors over to teach and we are so thankful to them. I have to be honest it 

is one thing to allow 

men to travel to 

Romania and teach, but 

it is another thing to go 

yourself! I want to 

personally thank Dr. 

Danny Akin for his 

willingness to take the 

time out of his busy 

schedule and invest in 

the lives of these Pastors 

in Romania. It says a lot 

about a man’s heart when he gives of himself. I also want to thank Dr. Jacumin.  He has 

served on our Board of Directors in the past and has been a true blessing to our ministry.  

In October this group of students will have their last class and then graduate. Dr. Randy 

Mann, of Wake Cross Roads Baptist Church, of Rolesville, NC, will be teaching 

Apologetics. I am looking forward to traveling over as well for the graduation.  I want to 

thank each of you for your part in this school. Through your prayers and financial support, 

God has used you to make this a reality. Please keep our mission teams in your prayers. 

Please continue to lift us up as we, together, “touch the world” with the gospel of Christ! 

 

In Him, 

Homer  
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How You Can Make A 

Difference… 

 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world 

and pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

help meet their needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Please pray for the many 

financial needs of TTWM.  

Pray for more people to 

come along side us in 

touching the world for 

Christ. 

 Become a Member of the 

Aaron and Hur Club 

 Sponsor A Child 
For only $15 a month you 

can truly make a difference 

in a precious child’s life. 

 Pray for Mission Teams 

 Pray for the Pastor School 

    in Romania as we prepare 

    for the first graduating    

    Class to graduate in        

    October of this year.            
 

 

 

 

 

 

Alejandra is one of the 100 orphans living at the Remar 

Orphanage in La Libertad, El Salvador. Jose Soteula is the 

director at Remar. He and his staff along with Bob and 

Angelique Kendrick are committed to taking care of these 

underprivileged children.   Alejandra is 6 years old and is in 

Kindergarten in School. Your support will help Alejandra 

have food, clothing, education, and discipleship in Christ.  
  

 
 

There are hundreds of 

children like 

Alejandra that 

desperately need your 

sponsorship.  For only 

$15 per month, 50 

cents per day, you can 

make a difference in 

the life of a precious 

child. 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


